
 

 

PetroReconcavo S.A. 
CNPJ No. 03.342.704/0001-30 

NIRE: 293.000.241-71 
 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 
PetroReconcavo S.A. or "Company" (B3: RECV3) informs its shareholders, investors and 
the market in general that Petróleo Brasileiro S/A – "Petrobras" has informed us that 
the Gas Plant “UPGN-III” at the Guamaré Industrial Complex will go under scheduled 
maintenance for adjustments necessary to comply with NR-13 (Brazilian pressure 
vessels regulations). 
 
The maintenance is scheduled to take place between 09/28/2021 and 10/11/2021. 
Petrobras also informs that it will not receive gas in that period. 
 
The Company informs that its oil production shall not be affected and that the 
production of non-associated gas from our Potiguar Asset will be shut-in in that period 
to preserve the reserves. 
 

Salvador, September 28th, 2021 
 
 

Rafael Procaci da Cunha 
Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 


